
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

November 17, 2016 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chili, Tortilla Chips or 

 Mini Corn Dogs and Chicken Fun Mix 

 Salad Bar, Fresh Fruit, Milk 

   

      

1. Attentions runners! The Rotary Club of LaGrange is having its annual “Run for Pi” 

on Thanksgiving morning. The course is (of course) 3.14 miles and starts at 7:30 in 

the morning on Thanksgiving Day. And yes, you could win pie for dessert after the 

race! Students, faculty and other Gurrie family are invited to join in the fun. For more 

information please see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. Rotary is also looking for volunteers 

to hand out water or help on the course. See Mrs. Rupert if you would like to earn 

some service hours. 

 

2. 8
th

 grade students! If you want to give back to your community, plan service projects, 

and build your leadership skills, a LeaderShop staff member will be here today during 

your lunch period! The Junior High Leadership Program is starting up and we need to 

help out your school and community. Even if you didn’t attend our conference, you 

are still welcome to participate. See you there! 

 

3. Yearbook will meet today, Thursday, after school in Mrs. McGovern’s room. We will 

be putting in some layout pages and sorting photos. Even if you’ve missed some 

meetings, come join us. 

 

4. There will be a Stage Crew meeting after school today until 4:00. During the meeting 

we will discuss upcoming concert events as well as participation in the musical. The 

meeting will be held in room 201. If you have any questions, ask Mrs. Gjoni. Hope to 

see you there! 

 


